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Important Dates: 

11/11 Veterans Day BKCCC CLOSED 

11/22 Fundraiser deadline 

11/28-11/29  Thanksgiving Holiday  

       BKCCC CLOSED 

***December Holidays*** 

12/24 Christmas Eve  

          BKCCC CLOSED at 12:00 

12/25 Christmas CLOSED 

12/26 Christmas Holiday CLOSED   

12/31 New Year’s Eve CLOSED at 12:00 

1/1 New Year’s Day CLOSED 

Fun Pass Fundraiser 

This year we have decided to do The Fun 

Pass as our fundraiser. An email was sent 

home with the link on 10/30. 

The Fun Pass is a coupon book with dis-

counts worth $2,000 and 100+ favorite New 

England family attractions. To see a com-

plete list of attractions and what each cou-

pon offers, go to:  

www.breathenh.org/fun-pass 

The Fun Book costs $35 and Breezy Knoll 

will get $12 a book for every book sold. You 

get to raise money for our school AND save 

lots of money having fun with your family! 

Copy and paste the link below in your 

browser to support Breezy Knoll. 

http://breathenh.z2systems.com/np/

clients/breathenh/neonPage.jsp?

pageId=25& 

Late Fees 

We have noticed an increase in late tui-

tion payments. Please note that tuition is 

due the Friday before each week. If your 

tuition payment is late, it will incur at late 

fee of $10.00 per day. This policy is in our 

parent handbook and also on our tuition 

sheet. If you have any questions regarding 

your tuition or account please don’t hesi-

tate to see April.  

Picking up after 5:30 

Breezy Knoll’s hours of operation are 

7:00a.m. to 5:30p.m. Please be sure to get 

here promptly before 5:30p.m. so you may 

gather your child and their belongings. If 

you come after 5:30p.m. there is a $2.00 

fee for every minute you are late. 

Our staff looks forward to going home to 

their families, as you do, after ending their 

shift at 5:30. We thank you in advance for 

your understanding in this matter. 

Reminders: 

Please be sure to send in appropriate out-

door attire; hat, gloves, and a warm coat. 

LABEL EVERYTHING! Also, it is helpful to 

have spare gloves or mittens in your 

child’s mailbox as they can easily be mis-

placed or get damp. Also, it is nice for the 

children to have clean pair for the after-

noon! Please wash mittens and gloves as 

needed (our play yards are much damper 

in the fall season). 

Parent Boards & Wish Lists 

Be sure to check your child’s parent board 

each day to see what activities were going 

on in their classrooms! Also, any dona-

tions from their wish lists would be greatly 

appreciated! 
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